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ISSUE: HOUSING 

Congratulations to Sherman Hardy and his family on the completion of Hardy Park

Apartments on Jefferson Avenue in the City of Rochester. Projects like this one are going to

help the revitalization of the City of Rochester by providing new housing opportunities for

city residents. Many thanks to Sherman Hardy and everyone who helped make this project a

reality. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/housing

